
 

 

Rbms‡hvM Kvhv©jq 

Rvnv½xibMi wek¦we`¨vjq 

mvfvi, XvKv, evsjv‡`k 

†dvb: 7791045-51  

†cÖm weÁwß (Awfb›`b evZ©v)  

Rvnv½xibMi wek^we`¨vjq 

Aa¨vcK wmK`vi †gv. RyjKvibvBb mvK© KvjPvivj †m›Uv‡ii Dc-cwiPvjK  

wn‡m‡e wb‡qvM cvIqvq DcvPv‡h©i Awfb›`b 

Rvnv½xibMi wek̂we`¨vjq, 27 †g 2024| 

Rvnv½xibMi wek̂we`¨vj‡qi cÖZœZË¡ wefv‡Mi Aa¨vcK wmK`vi †gv. RyjKvibvBb mvK© 

KvjPvivj †m›Uv‡ii Dc-cwiPvjK wn‡m‡e wb‡qvM cvIqvq DcvPvh© Aa¨vcK W. †gvt b~iæj Avjg 

Zvu‡K Awfb›`b I ï‡f”Qv Rvwb‡q‡Qb| MZ 21 †g mvK© KvjPvivj †m›Uvi kÖxj¼v, GK weÁwßi 

gva¨‡g G wb‡qv‡Mi Z_¨ Rvbvq|  

 

AvR GK Awfb›`b evZ©vq DcvPvh© e‡jb, Aa¨vcK wmK`vi †gv. RyjKvibvBb mvK© KvjPvivj 

†m›Uv‡ii Dc-cwiPvjK wn‡m‡e wb‡qvM cvIqvq wek¦we`¨vjq KZ©…c¶ Avbw›`Z| G wb‡qvM 

mvK©fz³ †`k¸‡jvi g‡a¨ wkÿv-ms¯‹…wZ cÖf…wZ †ÿ‡Î AvÂwjK mn‡hvwMZv e„w×‡Z mnvqK n‡e| 

DcvPvh© Zvui Awfb›`b evZ©vq, Aa¨vcK wmK`vi †gv. RyjKvibvB‡bi Ae¨vnZ mvdj¨ Kvgbv 

K‡ib| 

 

Aa¨vcK RyjKvibvBb Dc-cwiPvjK wn‡m‡e `w¶Y Gwkqvq ms¯‹…wZ †hvMv‡hvM I AvšÍtivóÖ 

m¤úK© Dbœq‡b Ae`vb ivL‡eb e‡j Avkvev` e¨³ K‡ib| 

 

 
†gvnv¤§` gwnDwÏb, wcGBPwW 

cwiPvjK (fvicÖvß)  

 

 

 

 



Press release 

Jahangirnagar University 

JU VC Congratulates Prof. Sikder MD Zulkernine for being appointed as Deputy 

Director at SAARC Cultural Center 

Jahangirnagar University, 27 May 2024. 

The Vice Chancellor of Jahangirnagar University, Prof. Dr. Md. Nurul Alam, has 

extended his congratulations and best wishes to Prof. Sikder MD Zulkernine, a 

Professor at the Department of Archaeology, for his appointment as a Deputy 

Director at the SAARC Cultural Center. The appointment was announced through 

a circular from SAARC Cultural Center, Colombo, Sri Lanka on 21st May.  

In his congratulatory message, the Vice Chancellor expressed the university's 

delight at Prof. Sikder MD Zulkernine's new role and mentioned that this 

appointment will help increase regional cooperation in the fields of education and 

culture among the SAARC countries. The Vice Chancellor also conveyed his best 

wishes for Prof. Zulkernine's continued success.  

Prof. Zulkernine expressed his hope to contribute to the development of cultural 

communication and inter-state relations among South Asian countries in his new 

role as Deputy Director. 

 

Mohammad Mahiuddin, PhD 

Director (Acting) 


